
June 22, 2021 

 

 

Announcing Our New Website 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the English website of the Toyo Kanetsu Solution Business 

Headquarters has been completely redesigned. 

 

In this complete redesign, we restructured the navigation and updated the design with the 

purpose of making it more user friendly and informational for our customers and affiliates.  

Furthermore, the design is responsive so it automatically adjusts for viewing on mobile devices.  

 

Because the URL addresses have changed, any bookmarks or favorites will need updating.   

We apologize for the inconvenience.  

 

We will continue to improve the website and enhance the content with the aim of making the site 

easier to use.   

 

■ https://www.tksl.co.jp/en/ 

 


